Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council
The Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, February 19, 2025, 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 pm

PLACE: Charlotte Harbor Event and Conference Center, 75 Taylor Street, Punta Gorda, FL 33950

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Purpose: The Federal Economic Recovery Support Function Team, in partnership with the Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council and the Coastal and Heartland National Estuary Partnership, is hosting this listening session to gather and validate information regarding the impacts of Hurricanes Milton and Helene, recovery challenges of affected entities, and enable strategic conversations between local, state, and regional stakeholders and federal agencies to advance recovery and mitigation projects. This workshop is designed to set the framework for the implementation of goals, strategies, and actions the region may want to pursue to achieve economic recovery and resiliency.

Come prepared to engage in collaborative and end-goal conversations aimed at developing implementable and fundable projects.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Rebekah Harp, rharp@swfrpc.org

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Rebekah Harp, rharp@swfrpc.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Rebekah Harp, rharp@swfrpc.org
